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Docket No. 30-8666 JAN 2 61973

Gollob Analytical Service
ATTN: Frec Gollob

President
47 Industrial Road
Berkeley Heights, New Jersey 07922

Gentlemen:
.

Subject: Reported Loss of Licensed Material (Your letter of January 12,
1979)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded a final
report pursuant to 10 CFR 20.402 regarding the subject matter.

This matter was reviewed by our inspector during the inspection conducted
December 27, 1978. We have no further questions regarding this matter.

Your cooperacion with us is appreciated.

Sincerely

cg WC

Robert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection

Section
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